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UUPPCCOOMMIINNGG  MMEEMMBBEERR  AACCTTIIVVIITTIIEESS – RESERVE YOUR SPOT TODAY! 

For parties & group sails guests are welcome.    Clinics are for members only – sorry, no guests. 

REFRESHER CLINIC!   SATURDAY, MARCH 3RD    9:30AM-12:30PM:   Been awhile since you’ve set sail?  

Can’t quite remember that man-overboard drill or how to reef?  Can’t decide whether to heave-to or heave 
ho?  Well then this is the clinic for you!   We’ll review a little bit of everything, so that you can shout “Jibe Ho” 
and mean it! 

THE GREAT EASTER “EGG-STRAVAGANZA” REGATTA!     SATURDAY, MARCH 31ST    1:30-

4:30PM:    This is a meant to be a silly race that tests your sailing skills, riddle-solving abilities, and sense 

of humor!  We’ll fill up the Capri 22’s and have our version of an “Easter Egg Hunt.”   There will be clues to 
find each mark of the race course, and the first one to finish wins! 

INTRODUCTION TO NAVIGATION CLINIC!     THURSDAY, APRIL 12TH,  5:30PM TO 7:30PM :    Come 

and join us for an introduction into the world of “dead reckoning.”   We'll provide the presentation, charts and 
tools to help you plot a course, get your bearings, and take a fix. 

 

SPACE IS LIMITED FOR CLINICS, SO BE SURE CALL OR E-MAIL TO RESERVE YOUR SPOT SOON! 
GUESTS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME FOR SOCIAL OUTINGS!    (850) 432-3199 

 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME REMINDER: 
 
Sunday, March 11th marks the START of Daylight Savings time!  

We will be going back to the regular WEEKEND  boat sessions as listed below.  Weekday 
sessions will still end at 5pm.   
 

MORNING SESSION --  9am to 1pm  AFTERNOON SESSION – 1:30pm to 5:30pm 
    

NOTE:  we are also ending our winter hours as if March 13th, so we’ll be open 9am-5pm during the week. 
 

CLUB NEWS: 

 

• FROZEN ADVENTURE:  While Pensacola suffered one of the worst winters ever, Splendid 

Adventure went south in search of warmer weather and new sights to behold!   Well, many beautiful 
new sights were seen, even though it was a tad chilly.  You may have seen some pics on Facebook, 
and we will be adding many more in March.   We are glad to be back and look forward to sailing in 
some of the most beautiful waters in all of Florida!   We also plan to do several weekend Club trips this 
summer, so keep posted……                                                                     

                                                                                                    


